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Brevard Reservists return home from Afghanistan deployment 
 
PATRICK AIR FORCE BASE, Fla. – A group of 50 Citizen Airman from the 920th Rescue Wing will 
return home from Afghanistan this week after providing personnel recovery support to ongoing 
operations for the last four months.  
 
The group are helicopter aviator, maintenance and support personnel who perform air rescue 
using Air Force HH-60G Pave Hawk helicopters.  
 
They were tasked with saving lives by using their skills and aircraft to perform combat rescue 
operations – speeding to pick up isolated and injured personnel and returning them safely in 
support of Operation Freedom’s Sentinel and NATO’s Resolute Support missions. 
 
The Wing has a 50-year history of saving lives, and its Airmen have rescued more than 3,000 
personnel in peacetime and in combat. They live by the motto, “these things we do that others 
may live.” 
 
The 920th RQW owns and operates nine HH-60G Pave Hawk helicopters and six HC-130P/N King 
fixed-wing air refueling aircraft.  
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http://www.af.mil/AboutUs/FactSheets/Display/tabid/224/Article/104508/hh-60g-pave-hawk.aspx
http://www.af.mil/AboutUs/FactSheets/Display/tabid/224/Article/104509/hc-130pn-king.aspx
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